
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE 2019-2020 YEARBOOK IS FOR SALE! 
 
Hello Brock School! 
 
Last year certainly didn’t end the way we wanted it to.  With the Covid lockdown we didn’t get a 
chance to say goodbye to each other at the end of June.  We didn’t get a chance to wish our 
graduates good luck as they move on to high school.  We didn’t get to celebrate the way we usually 
do.   
 
But we were able to put together a yearbook to help us commemorate this historic school year.  As 
you flip through the pages you’ll see that we actually did have some amazing fun together.  This 
yearbook is a great souvenir of a school year that was like no other!   
 
Yearbooks will be $25.  ​All sales are through School Cash Online​.  We are not able to take cash 
sales this year, sorry.  School Cash Online payments will be accepted from ​Oct. 22-Nov 10.​  The 
yearbooks will be delivered to the school in early December.  We will not have any extras for sale. 
 
Please don’t miss this opportunity to have a souvenir of this incredible school year. To avoid 
disappointment, please order your yearbooks now.  We will not have extras for sale. 
 
Warmly, 
Brock School Staff 

 


